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Professor Markka Henriksson is the McDonnell Douglas Chair for American Stud­
ies Emeritus at the University of Helsinki. He is also an Adjunct Professor of Amer­
ican and Canadian Studies at the University ofTampere, and currendy Chairman 
of the Board for the John Morton Center for North American Studies at the Uni­
versity of Turku. He holds a doctorate in Social Sciences from the University of 
Helsinki, and an honorary doctorate (D.Lett, h.c.) in Canadian Studies from York 
University, Toronto. He has written extensively on Canadian and American history, 

politics, and culture. His books in English include The Indian on Capitol Hill: Indian Legislation and the 
United States Congress, 1862-1907 (Finnish Historical Society, 1988), and Route 66: A Road to America’s 
Landscape, History, and Culture (Texas Tech University Press, 2014). He is so far the only European honor­
ary lifetime member of the Western History Association, and winner of the American Indian History 
Lifetime Achievement Award. In 2014 Markku Henriksson received the International Council for Cana­
dian Studies Certificate of Merit.

Michel S. Beaulieu

Michel S. Beaulieu is an Associate Professor and former Chair of the Department of 
History at Lakehead University, Canada. His research on Finnish-Canadian history 
has been made possible by a number of grants from the Social Sciences and Human­
ities Research Council of Canada and while aVisiting Professor at the University of 
Helsinki. Related publications include Labour at the Lakehead: Ethnicity, Socialism, and 
Politics, 1900-1935 (UBC Press, 2011); Labouring Finns: Transnational Politics in Fin­
land, Canada, and the United States (Siirtolaisuusinstituutti, 2011); and the forthcom­
ing Hard Work Conquers All: Building the Finnish Community in Canada (UBC Press).
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Mari-Anna Suurmunne

Mari-Anna Suurmunne has a PhD from the University of Alberta in Canada. Her 
political science doctoral dissertation (1999) was titled “Redefining Security in the 
Arctic Region.” She worked for seven years (2000—2007) at the Canadian Embassy 
in Helsinki as the Political Program Manager with a strong focus on circumpolar 
cooperation. Currently Mari-Anna works as the Head of International Relations 
at Aalto University in Espoo, Finland, building partnerships with foreign univer­
sities and looking after issues related to trilingualism. Mari-Anna is an avid reader 
with a soft spot for Canadian literature.

Carmen Pekkarinen

Carmen Pekkarinen was born and raised in Northern Ontario and has lived and 
worked in Finland since 1998. She is the author of the weblog Life in Finland and 
has spent years seeking out those not-so-well-known connections between Can­
ada and Finland. Carmen is also a former Chair of the Finnish-Canadian Society 
and presently spends a lot time volunteering on the youth sports front in Espoo.
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